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Objection to the Hills of Gold wind farm near Nundle and Hanging Rock

My name is Ducia Shvetsoff, I am the owner of NAD 11 and direct neighbour of this wind farm and this house is my primary

residence.

I don’t believe there have been thorough assessments of our property which is very affected visually, including the sight of the
turbines, red lights and construction compound nearby. It will also be affected by noise from the turbines and construction.

I have no faith in the Developer’s promise to keep the noise down when they couldn't even carry out the noise monitoring for 6
weeks. If they said the noise logger was moved and half of the data was discarded, why didn’t they extend the monitoring period to
get sufficient accurate data?

Please don’t make our property a test run. The Developer is not going to remove turbines if it didn’t work out. We will have to
suffer for the next 30 years.

1 object to the siting of the turbines this close to my home. Please remove turbines 70, 69, 68, 67, 66 and 65 to protect my property.
Thank you for your consideration.

Ducia Shvetsoff
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